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August 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

The Pocono Mountain School District utilizes the RAPTOR sign-in procedure for entrance into 

our buildings.  All visitors MUST provide either a: valid photo driver’s license; valid photo state 

identification card; or valid passport when entering the building. This will then be scanned or 

entered into our system to know that you have provided proper identification.  Please keep in 

mind that this procedure also applies to ANYONE who may enter any building and/or who 

might pick up a student(s).   

 

Please be sure to alert any family members and/or friends to this procedure.  They will also be 

asked to provide their valid identification.  The valid identification will only need to be scanned 

one time, however, we still require that the valid identification be provided when entering the 

building and/or picking up students.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Dr. Elizabeth Robison 
Dr. Elizabeth M. Robison 

Superintendent 

 

 

 

 


